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December 10, 2018 

Carrie Stoltz 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 

Subject: Pizza Place Restaurant- Bid DefermenWariance Request for an on-site meeting. 
BRRTS #: 03-03-562914, PECFA #: 54889-9999-25 

Dear Ms. Stoltz, 

A variance request is being submitted for the subject property located at 225 U.S. Highway 8 & 63 in 
Turtle Lake, Wisconsin. This workscope will include: Preparing for and conducting a preliminary 
meeting with client, property owner, and WDNR to discuss feasibility of a carbon injection project 
coordinated with the neighboring Wild Card LUST site (BRRTS #: 03-03-11 0339). Costs are as 
follows: 

Consulting Costs 
Preliminary meeting with client, property owner, and WDNR. 
(Metco personnel (2) for 9 hours each @ $85/hour) 
Change Order Request 

$1,530.00 

$ 381 .78 
Total $1 ,911. 78 

METCO is requesting a bid deferment/variance in the amount of $1,911.78. Upon state approval of 
the proposed workscope and budget, METCO will prepare for and conduct the December 121h 

meeting. 

Should you have any questions, comments, or recommendations please contact me at our La Crosse 
office (608) 781-8879 or email at jasonp@metcohq.com. 

Sincerely, 

~..-~A< 
.c.--

Jason T. Powell 
Staff Scientist 

c: Douglas Potvin c/o Janet Diercks POA- Client 

Environmental Consulting, Fuel System Design, Installation and Service 


